
TALKS WITH ANCHORAGE ANB
robert babcock acting dir-

ector for the anchorage human
relations commissioncommissionjpokespakespqke to
the members of theiheahe local alaska
native brotherhood group wed-
nesday march 26

babcock who was recently
empoemployedyed on a temporary basis
by the city of anchorage de-
scribed the functions of his of-
fice especially as related to the
alaskan native

members of the ANDANB voiced
some concern that only one
native alaskan presently serves
on the board of directors for the
commission

all in all paul youngcampyoung camp
president states this is a move
in the right direction so that we
may reasonably request more
representation on boards

I1
and

commissions affectaffectingaffectinaffectionin g our wel-
fare we are grateful to mr bab-
cock for the interest he has
shown in learning the native
viewpoint on native problems


